Notice of Award of Extraordinary Unspecifiable Services (EUS) Contract
(Local Public Contracts Law)*

The governing body of the City of Bridgeton has awarded a contract for General Liability and Worker’s
Compensation Liability without publicly advertising for bids pursuant to the Local Public Contracts Law,
utilizing the extraordinary unspecifiable services exemption to public bidding set forth in N.J.S.A. 40A:11-
5(1)(a)(ii). The contract has been awarded for a term of January 1, 2023 thru December 31, 2023 for an
amount of $2,056,992 with the award resolution and contract available for public inspection at City of
Bridgeton, 181 E. Commerce Street, Bridgeton, NJ 08302 during the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.



